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Mr. Martin Freeman
Philips Research Palo Alto
4005 Miranda Avs.

Palo Alto, CA 94304

Dear Martin,

Thank you for your letter and fax dated April 6, 1992. | have placed this subject on the agenda
for the April 27 meeting of X3T9.2 and expect to send you a more-complete response following
that meeting.

| have received bits and pieces of your recently approved PAR, but they are barely legible
because of too many intervening fax machines. | would be grateful if you would send me a
copy of your PAR by email or US mail. My address is:

John Lohmeyer Email: John.Lohmeyer@WichitaKS.NCR.COM
NCR Corp.

3718 N. Rock Rd.

Wichita, KS 67226-1397

Your thoughts on the "grass roots" mesting and co-located meetings sound reasonable to me,
however the late-May meeting may have to slide into June. X3T9.2 has working group meetings
in Harrisburg, PA the week of May 18 and the following week includes Memorial Day. I'll ask
the likely participants from X3T9.2 for their date and location preferences during our April 27
meeting.

Best regards,

Joﬁn Lohmeyer, Chair X3T9.2

cc:  Clyde Camp
Gary Robinson
Steve Diamond
Del Shoemaker
Paul Borrill
Don Loughry
Dal Allan

*Opesrating under the procedures of The American National Standards Institute.
X3 Secretariat: Computer and Business Equipment Manufacturers Association Tel: 202/737-8888
311 First Street, N.W., Suite 500, Washington, DC 20001-2178 Fax: 202/638-4922

75 1



